
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
‘School Motto – Growing and Learning Together’ 

Phone:  444 71379                 Fax:  444 71550                      email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                   14th October, 2013                           Term 4 Week 2 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
Congratulations to our Trivia committee who met on Friday morning. We will now be holding meet-
ings every Friday at 9:15am, everybody is welcome to attend.  There is only seven weeks left to the 
big night. The event would make a fun change to the same old Christmas party so get a table togeth-
er from work and come along. You’ll be guaranteed a fun night of laughter and good eating. Trivia 
doesn’t have to be your thing because there are other activities to keep you entertained. We have the 
capacity to fill the school hall with at least twelve tables so it is up to everyone to encourage people 
from the community to attend. You may like to collect a small flyer from the office to take to work and 
help with advertising. 
 
Parents are reminded that under no circumstances are they allowed to approach another child      
during school hours. If you happen to be sitting in your car or watching from the school gate and you 
feel something has been missed and is significant ,could you please come to the office.  If you need 
to give your child a message, you still need to report to the office first and explain why you need to 
see your child. 
 
Mrs Spelta and myself attended a course on Friday which was aimed at connecting the learning 
which needs to be learnt for the new Literacy curriculum next year. Whilst most is the same, the    
terminology has changed and there will be a shift in the way we report to parents . Next year will be a 
fazing in year while at the same time we will be learning to implement the numeracy curriculum for 
the following year.  I’ll keep you up to date and run some parent information nights next year. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
KLA DAY for Shoalhaven High School 
ALL STUDENTS ATTENDING SHOALHAVEN HIGH SCHOOL next year should have their permis-
sion notes returned to the office no later than Wednesday.  The KLA day set for Year 6 is this Thurs-
day.   
 
5/6 BERRY SPORT & RECREATION CAMP 
Information will be sent home tomorrow regarding information to parents, medical and consent forms 
and instalment payments for your child.  Please send this information in to the school as soon as 
possible so we can give Berry Sport & Rec official numbers attending our camp. 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 

This Friday the P & C will be holding a meal deal consisting of:  Egg & bacon roll, popper and fruit for 
$5.  Students are to bring their own recess.  An order form is below and are to be in no later than 
Thursday afternoon. 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER    

OCTOBER   
14-25  Swimming Scheme 
25  Book Club due back 
NOVEMBER 
20-22  Berry Camp Years 5/6 
30  Trivia Night 
DECEMBER 
17   School Presentation in the hall—all welcome 



P &C Chocolate Fundraiser 
Please help us!! 
As you may be aware a new P & C has been formed, as it was formed half way through the year 
there has not been good opportunities to establish reasonable funds via fundraising. 
Due to this our funds are very low; we now have an opportunity to try to recoup some funds by selling 
chocolates. 
We would like to ask all parents and students to help us do this by helping with the selling of the 
chocolates,  we would really appreciate it.  As you know the funds raised will all go towards OUR  
children and their educational needs and the children’s end of year outing which is paid for by the 
P&C. 
Chocolates will sell for $1 each and is a mixed box.  There are 50 chocolates to sell per box.  Please 
leave your name with Mrs Miller in the office if you can help our school. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                 
 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL CANTEEN 
LUNCHTIME DEAL ORDER—18th OCTOBER, 2013 

 
I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………………………..   to have a 
Lunchtime Deal consisting of: Egg & bacon roll, popper and fruit for $5 and I will be providing my 
child with recess. 
 
 
……………………………………………..                  ……………………………. 
   Parent signature                                                       Date 

 

SPORT 
SCHOOL SWIMMING SCHEME 
The school swimming scheme started today 14th October to 25th October, 2013.  Cost for the 
swimming scheme is $75 per student.  Please remember to pack your child’s swimwear each 
day.  Unfortunately any student participating in the swimming scheme will not be able to participate 
in the fishing program on the 23rd October.  These two programs have been organised by separate 
departments , the school had no control over the clash of dates but we apologise to students who 
were looking forward to fishing.  

GREENWELL POINT  

PUBLIC SCHOOL 

TRIVIA NIGHT 

 

Saturday 30th November, 2013 

6:30pm  School Hall 

 

$30 per ticket, includes a 3 course meal—BYO 

Dress: Christmas Theme 

 

Lucky door prizes, coin toss and  

plenty of entertainment! 

 

Please contact Greenwell Point  

School to book tickets on 

44 471379 

 

Thanks for helping our small school 


